
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
8/8/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 07664-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 9:35 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL Rate Increase - Resident Letter of Support 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2025 7:31 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL Rate Increase - Resident Letter of Support 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Jeff Watts <¡effwatts60@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, August 2, 2025 4:33 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Rate Increase - Resident Letter of Support 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To whom it may concern, 

I am sending you this note representing my family as a long term resident in Florida. 

We are supportive of the proposed rate increase given the ongoing necessity to ensure our infrastructure remains 
sound and reliable into the future. Additionally, we recognize the increase in the cost of equipment as well as 
the population growth demands in our state. We appreciate your thoughtful approach relative to making these 
important decisions and investments, while ensuring the cost to residents remains feasible. 

Best Regards, 
Watts Family 

Jeff Watts 
728 SE 12th Ct, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316 
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